[INSERT DISTRICT LOGO OR PRINT ON DISTRICT LETTERHEAD]


Dear Speaker Stephens,

Thank you for your unwavering commitment to the Fair School Funding Plan – a fair, equitable and adequate approach to school funding for Ohio’s children.

By continuing the phase-in and updating all inputs, you have protected the integrity of the formula. However, the Senate’s changes to the capacity calculation make the formula more volatile and funding less predictable. We will continue to support you through this budget process in removing the Senate’s changes to the formula. By doing so, you will protect the integrity of the Fair School Funding Plan, moving us closer to fair, adequate and equitable funding system for students.

Schools around the state, including ours, will continue to support you as you advocate for this legislation inside and outside the Statehouse. Just as you have supported us, I continue to support you and am working diligently to inform the <DISTRICT> community about the impact the Fair School Funding Formula has on our children. Please do not hesitate to reach out to me if we can be of additional help as you carry this over the finish line.

Sincerely,

